
 

Traveling to  

Outreach to Haiti 
 

 

July 28 - August 3, 2018 

 
 
 

 

Our Lady of Lourdes is planning another visit 
to our twinning partner, Outreach to Haiti, in 

Port au Prince, Haiti this summer. If you 
would be interested in representing the OLOL 

faith community, please plan to attend an 
information meeting Sunday, February 25, at 

11:45 am at Our Lady of Lourdes. 

Contact Ralph (414) 412-5842, Tanya (414) 870-9487, 
or Colleen (414) 732-7343 for more information. 
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"When you visit Haiti, it'll break your heart,  
and when you leave,  

you won't take back all the pieces."  -- Haitian Proverb 

 


